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Speaker
LAUREL SCHAIDER, PhD
Principal Investigator, Senior
Scientist, Silent Spring Institute

Welcome remarks
CHERYL OSIMO
Executive Director, Massachusetts
Breast Cancer Coalition and Cape
Coordinator, Silent Spring Institute

MARK ELLS
Barnstable Town Manager

Massachusetts PFAS &
Your Health Study: Hyannis
What do we know about people’s past exposures to PFAS
chemicals from the drinking water in Hyannis? Learn more
about the study’s initial findings on Cape Cod and what
they mean for you and your family!

The MA PFAS & Your Health Study is one
of seven projects funded by the CDC as
part of a national health study on PFAS.
Nearly 800 adults and children across
Hyannis and Ayer participated in the study
to help scientists understand the effects of
PFAS in drinking water on human health. 

About

COMMUNITY MEETING!

There will be two chances for the public to hear
about the study. The program at 5:00 p.m. will be
a repeat of the one at 12:00 p.m. Both will include
a Q&A session with the public. Each program will
last 90 minutes. Light refreshments will be served. 

More info
pfas-health-study@silentspring.org
508-296-4298

The event will be streamed
live on Channel 18 and
available over Zoom. Scan
here to learn more, or visit:
https://bit.ly/ma-pfas-health.


